
 
 

                           Circular 17, 2022                                                                                                       
 

CLASSES PRE-KG TO X 
Dear Parents,                             September 17, 2022 

 

• School will be closed for Dussehra vacation from September 24, 2022 and re-

opens on October 10, 2022. It will be a full working day on re-opening day. 

Please do        necessary change in the Handbook. 

• Half yearly exams will be over on September 21, 2022. 

 

It is compulsory for ALL THE STUDENTS to report to school as      

mentioned in the circular dated September 06, 2022. Accordingly,      

Classes VI to X must report to school on September 22, 2022 and 

Classes      I to V on September 23, 2022. The school will be up to 

3⸱00 pm on both    the days. 

 
• The school has arranged a few resource personnel to address important 

aspects              of student life keeping in mind the objectives of the program 

as mentioned in the circular dated September 06, 2022. The classes have 

been further divided to meet the objectives - effectively and age appropriate.  

• Children in the Pre-Primary Section must report to school on September 22nd 

and 23rd as both the days will be observed as Talents Day. Parents must 

strictly follow                 the instructions as given in the previous circulars.   

• School Office will remain open from September 26 to 30 and October 06 and 

07     during holidays. Office hours during holidays will be from 9⸱00 am to 

12⸱30 pm.  

• Parents who have not yet paid the First and Second Installment of School fees 

must pay the same during the above working days. 

      

                Brother Sanil Tharayil 
               Principal 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


